
EAA 602 ADIRONDACK CHAPTER 

EVENTS 

Tuesday September 27  

Chapter Meeting  

C&R—Route 29 Galway 

6:00 Please join us for dinner in 
back room 

7:00 Meeting 

 

 

 

President’s Hangar 

Patrick Morris EAA 839538 
 

What's been going on:  

We canceled our last fly in meeting of the year in August due to weather. Our 

next meeting will be at our alternate location in Galway at the C&R restaurant. 

The 49th annual Balloon festival was September 24th at Glens Falls. A very     

interesting way to fly!  

Kline Kill fall fly in was September 10th. Saratoga airport announced a 27 million 

dollar grant for upgrades from the state.   

Upcoming: 

We will have elections in October so if you are interested in a position, please 

reach out to our nomination committee. They have been busy getting together a 

slate of officers to take the reins in January 2023.  
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EAA Chapter 353 will be having a Young Eagles event on October 

1st at Glens Falls Airport. Reach out to them if you can help.  

 

On October 15th there is an interesting Tailwheel BBQ and Camp out 

at Owasco Airfield [2N4] Moravia, NY. There is open field camping 

available with portable toilets and water on site. Also, Owasco Hill RV 

Campground on the field is available for RV camping. 

Contact Bob at 315-406-7089 for camping. 

 

Also on October 15th is the EAA Chapter 968 annual foliage fly-in 

breakfast! All-you-can-eat pancakes (many flavors) with real Vermont 

maple syrup, plus bacon, eggs to order, home fries, and all the           

fixings.8:00 til noon Rain date Sunday, October 16, same time.         

Rutland-Southern Vermont Regional Airport (KRUT) 

 

UPCOMING: 
 



Chapter Officers 

Patrick Morris—President 

Darryl White—Vice President 

Marty Foley—Treasurer 

Ed Zwolinski, Secretary 

 

Board  Members 

John Pashley         Doug Sterling 

Steve Dudka   Tim Downey 

Andrew  Westcott 

 

Flight Advisor ~ Doug Sterling 

Newsletter Editor ~ Shelli Saupe 

Technical Counselors                          

~ Art Goodemote 

~ Larry Saupe 

~ Doug Sterling 

 

Young Eagles Coordinator                  

~ Judy Sterling 

Web Page ~ Patrick Morris 

Visit the website for updated 

events, pictures and more.   

www.eaa602.org 
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• Please submit your article to 

Shellisaupe@aol.com by the 

10th of the month for the 

newsletter.  

• Newsletters are typically     

released the Sunday prior to 

the meeting date on the   

chapter website @ 

www.eaa602.org  

Adirondack Chapter EAA602—Annual dues reminder 

$20 for single member, $30 for family membership 

Please remit to:  

C/O Marty Foley  

3 Paul Place  

Hadley N.Y. 12835 

Photo Credit:  Larry Saupe—September 25, 2022 Adirondack Balloon Fest 


